
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PROVIDERS (Revised 10/31/13) 

NEW PROCESS IMPLEMENTED TO ADDRESS 

MEMBER RETRO ENROLLMENT and DISENROLLMENT FOR MANAGED CARE 
(Bayou Health) 

 

**NOTE** DHH has made the decision to delay implementing this process which was to start 
on the November 5, 2013 RA.  Further information will be forthcoming.  
 

 


